
I hope you have all been having fun in the sun and enjoying your 

sports day activities.  I can see that on purple mash a lot of you (especially my 

scientist friends!) have been enjoying the minibeast activities.  I have found 

some other fun minibeast activities for you.  You might like to: 

 Carry out you own minibeast survey in your 

garden.  Once you have collected your 

information, you could make your own 

pictogram on purple mash. 

 You could draw like a scientist and show me 

what one of your minibeasts looked like. 

 You could think carefully about where 

minibeasts like to live – do you remember the 

work we did on habitats?  A habitat was not just an animal’s home, it is 

where it could shelter and find everything it needs to 

survive.  You could make your own minibeast hotel for 

your garden and see who moves in!  

 You might want to paint or draw different butterflies 

to decorate your home with – you will find some 

minibeast paint projects on purple mash too. 

 You could write a fact file about your favourite 

minibeast. 

Something to keep you cool this weekend….  

There is a recipe card on purple mash if you wanted to try your own.  Yum! 

Today I am thinking about things I am grateful for. I am grateful that I have a 

wonderful class who cheer me up every day.  I am grateful for my family and I 

am grateful for the sunshine today.  Try to think of three things you feel 

grateful for today. Take care, Mrs Simmonds  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


